
Ministry of Arts and Cultural Heritage 

Press Communiqué 

Participation in International Award Ceremonies Scheme for Financial 

Year 2022/2023 

 

The Ministry of Arts and Cultural Heritage is inviting applications from Artists for projects 

under the International Award Ceremonies Scheme. A grant up to a ceiling of Rs150,000 which 

will cover the cost of return economy air tickets will be provided to facilitate the participation 

of artists who have been nominated in International Award Ceremonies in recognition of their 

outstanding performances on international platforms. 

Application forms and guidelines for applicants are available at the Artist’s Desk of the 

Ministry of Arts and Cultural Heritage, 1st Floor, Renganaden Seeneevassen Building, Port 

Louis and on the website at http://culture.govmu.org. 

For any additional information, applicants may wish to contact this Ministry on telephone 

number: 212-2112. 

 

23 January 2023 

Ministry of Arts and Cultural Heritage 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


